
At its meeting of May 27, 2015 the TTC Board adopted the recommendation in the motion, as 
follows: 
 

 

That staff be requested to initiate discussions with the Federal Government on the need to 
continue payment of HST/GST by TTC to suppliers who provide transit operating service on 
behalf of the TTC under a legal contract. 


